Summary

FECR respectfully requests that FRA consider this revised request, along with all previously
submitted supporting documentation, in an effort to provide concurrence for the movement of LNG
ISO containers on our railroad. With this limited “pilot” LNG process, gain valuable experience and
begin to serve customers from Hialeah to the Port of Miami and/or Port Everglades.

Thank you for your continued support of FECR in its efforts to advance the utilization of LNG as
a fuel and cargo. Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information to
support your evaluation of this specific request.

Sincerely,

Senior Vice President - Engineering, Mechanical and Purchasing



